
The final term at Lea Endowed for our Year 6 children has flown by very quickly, with 

them having but a few days left at primary school. Thankfully, we have packed a great 

deal into this time to ensure that they have even more memorable moments to look back 

on in future years. 

The team from BSYW came in on the 16th June to talk to the children about 

‘Moving Up’, tackling some of the common concerns of starting somewhere 

new and explaining how God is always there for us. There was even a 

chance to learn how to knot an old school tie with varying degrees of success! 

Much of our Maths and English learning has been within other subjects and projects this 

term. Every child wrote a persuasive letter to a local business requesting donations for 

the Enterprise Fair raffle and we were amazingly grateful for the generous responses. 

Further donations from the school community and support from Class 5 parents ensured 

that this year’s Enterprise was a brilliant success. After costs (including a McDonald’s 

feast) the total raised was an amazing £420 – incredible for an event that lasted just 60 

minutes! 

Our Science lessons have deepened the children’s understanding of 

light and how we see things, including how 

mirrors can be used to send light in other 

directions. History lessons have continued our 

study of the Kingdom of Benin – which led to the 

Showcase where parents and pupils created their own Oba masks 

by tooling foil. It was great to see so much collaboration with some 

fantastic end-results. 

Of course, no last term in Year 6 would be complete without a production to entertain the 

school and their parents – and entertain them they did! Their performance of ‘School Daze’ 

was a tongue-in-cheek take on their experiences at Lea Endowed and every single cast 

member shone their light brightly to dazzle us with their acting brilliance and enthusiastic 

song singing. They will be a hard act to follow next year! We now have the Leavers’ 

Assembly to look forward to in their final couple of days.  



Contd… 

 

Both myself and Miss Watson agree that it has been a pleasure to teach every single 

member of Class 5 this year and we will be sorry to see them go. However, we say 

goodbye knowing that they are ready to move on and flourish in high school - we wish 

them all the best for the future.   

 

We hope you all have a wonderful Summer. 

Mr Pratley and Miss Watson 

 

 

NOTICES 

Mon 21st July: Summer disco – KS1 5-6pm KS2 6:15-7:15pm 

Tues 22nd July: Year 6 Leavers’ Service in school @ 10am 

Weds 23rd July: Last day of term. Early closure @ 2pm 


